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August 11,2008

Dr. Ralph Appy
Port oflos Angeles
Environmental Management Division
425 South Palos Verdes Street
San Pedro, CA 90731

Subject: Pier 400, Berth 408 New Crude Oil Marine Terminal

Dear Dr. Appy:

I am writing in support of the development of the Pier 400, Berth 408 New Crude Oil
Marine Terminal and tank farm. As a resident of San Pedro, I recognize that it is
important to manage new development in the area and to be sensitive to the needs of the
community. In reviewing the Draft SEIS/SEIR it is apparent that this project will meet or
exceed all applicable regulations and standards and that the facility is consistent with the
intended use for this part ofthe port. Equally important, the project will contribute to
managing the price ofhydrocarbon products in the region as well as providing
construction and operationsjobs that will benefit the local economy.

Sincerelv.

Ken Fredrickson
1430 W. Hamilton Ave.
San Pedro, CA


